
WE’RE TURNING50!
The year was 1969. The fi rst man landed on the moon, Woodstock attracted 
more than 350,000 rock-n-roll fans, gas was 35 cents per gallon, and 
on April 25, the founding meeting of the credit union was held when 
teachers from the Wappinger’s Central School District decided to create an 
alternative to the banks they had been using.

The last fi fty years have been rich with history and change with 
numerous fi nancial products and services added throughout the 
years to meet growing member needs. The credit union has seen 
exponential growth. We now serve over 33,000 members and are 
approaching nearly $300 million in assets.

With the continued support of the board, the employees, and 
especially our members, we will continue to be a strong 
presence and a continued source of fi nancial services in our commu-
nity. Please join all of us at TEG Federal Credit Union in a celebration 
of our Golden Anniversary. It is a milestone, to be sure, that would not be 
possible without your loyalty and trust in our organization.

ANNUAL MEETING/ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION RESERVATION FORM 

Name of those attending (print clearly) _________________________________________________________________________________________
Account Number__________________________________ Email_______________________________________________________________________
Number of Members Attending__________ Number of Non-Members Attending__________ Amount Enclosed:_______________________
I would like to sit with: _________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Mail with check or money order by March 9, 2019 to: TEGFCU, Marketing Department, 1 Commerce Street, Poughkeepsie, NY 12603

You will receive a confi rmation email 
at least 1 week prior to the event.

Date
Saturday, March 30, 2019

Time
6 PM…Annual Meeting 

followed by Cocktail Hour 
With Hors d’oeuvres

7 PM…Three-Course Dinner
Dessert & Dancing

Location
The Poughkeepsie Grand Hotel

40 Civic Center Plaza
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

Cost
$40 per member

$75 per non-member

 You're Invited!
Help us kick off 

Our 50th Anniversary 
Celebration & Annual Meeting.

A

N
N I V E R S A R

YYEAR

Attendance at this event is by reservation only and 
seating is limited. To make your reservation, please fi ll 
out the form below and return it to the credit union 
with your check or money order. No telephone reser-
vations can be accepted and for your protection we 
cannot automatically withdraw the funds from your 
account. Please RSVP by March 9, 2019.



TEG will once again offer scholarships to three students who 
have demonstrated high academic excellence and community 
service. Applicants must be high school graduating seniors who are 
TEG members or whose parents/guardians are members in good standing.

The scholarship is named in honor of Joyce A Betros, one of the founding 
members of the Credit Union.  She was instrumental in establishing the 
scholarship program and currently serves as Chairperson of the selection 
committee. For details and an application, go to www.TEGFCU.com.

All applications must be returned by April 1, 2019.
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TEG TO AWARD THREE $1,000 SCHOLARSHIPS

Members will have an opportunity to celebrate the credit union’s 50th anniversary at the annual members’ meeting on 
March 30, 2019. This is your chance to share in the successes and accomplishments of the credit union and vote for 
representatives on our all-volunteer Board of Directors. The following individuals have been nominat-
ed for the current openings on the Board. If you’re interested in serving on TEG’s Board of Directors to 
help establish policies and direct the affairs of the credit union, please contact Board Chairman, Walter Behrman, at 
(845) 452-7323 x1225 no later than February 1, 2019.

MEET THE NOMINEES

Walter V.Behrman,Jr.,Chairman

Walter has served on the Board of Directors since 1980 and has served as Chairman since 
1998. Prior to being Chairman, he served as Vice-Chairman. Walter was an English teacher in the 
Arlington Central School District. He taught at LaGrange Junior High and then Arlington High 
School. Prior to teaching at Arlington, he taught in Webutuck Central School District and then 
served in the US Army in Vietnam. He currently serves on the ALCO, Personnel, Budget and 
Retirement Committees, as well as being an ad-hoc member for all committees. He is married 
with two children and two grandchildren.

Rebekah Garcia-Stevens
Rebekah has worked for Quark Software, Inc. since 2001. She currently serves as the 
Director of Technical Services, North America, and is responsible for maintaining and 
overseeing North American Technical Services to maximize pre-sales efforts. She is a 
Certifi ed Project Manager (PMP) and a graduate of the School of Visual Arts with a B.F.A. 
in Graphic Design. Rebekah is a member of the Latinos in Information Sciences and 
Technology Association as well as other professional networking groups. She resides 
in Poughkeepsie, NY, with her husband and daughter.

Edward Hotaling
Ed taught Business Education for thirty-three years, both in the Wappingers and 
Arlington Central School Districts, retiring in 2012. Ed was the Coordinator of the Business 
Department at Arlington High School for fourteen years. He has been a TEG member since 
1991. Ed has served on the Supervisory Committee since 2004, serving as Chairman for the 
last seven years.  He currently serves on the Security Committee and has been an Interim 
Board Member since June 2018.
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